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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 November 2024 13:16
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0793 FS-Case-659119759

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0793 

Address of Development: 1 Ferrybutts, Garstang Rd., Chipping 

Comments: I supported the previous application for the improvements at No. 1 and have not 
changed my opinion over the latest plan. The proposed work will enhance the aesthetic 
characteristics of the immediate vicinity of Ferrybutts and also the surrounding area. I raise no 
objection to this application.  
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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 28 October 2024 11:40
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0793 FS-Case-657956191

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0793 

Address of Development: 1 Ferry Butts Garstang Road Chipping Preston PR3 2QJ 

Comments:  to the proposed development and who 
 I am pleased to fully support planning application 3/2024/0793 as 

submitted. 
I feel the proposed modifications utilise the whole of the existing property, ensuring excellent use of 
the property footprint whilst respecting the character and appearance of the neighbouring properties 
and local area. 
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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 31 October 2024 10:08
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0793 FS-Case-658772309

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0793 

Address of Development: 1 Ferry Butts, Garstang Road, Chipping PR3 2QJ 

Comments: We very much support the application for change of use of the old workshop at 1 Ferry 
Butts. In its present state the building looks tired and unloved, and it would be good to see it put to 
good use. We think the proposed plans show a sympathetic remodelling of the structure which 
references its heritage whilst repurposing it to good effect.  

 we think the application should be approved.  

Sharon Craig
Sticky Note
same address as next email
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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 31 October 2024 10:18
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0793 FS-Case-658777213

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0793 

Address of Development: 1 Ferry Butts 

Comments: We fully support the proposal for change of use of the old workshop at 1 Ferry Butts. The 
structure in its present form looks tired and unloved and it would be good to see it put to good use. 
We think the proposed changes are sympathetic to the building's original purpose and will look much 
better than the existing. It will be good to see the structure repurposed.  

 
 we strongly support approval of the application. 

 

Sharon Craig
Sticky Note
same address as previous email
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